Lucinda Prestwood

From: Peter Grimm

Sent: 06 January 2017 14:06

To: Lambert, Zoe

Cc: Dawe, Kirstie; Tanya Stone; James Finch; Nigel Allsopp (Nigel.Allsopp@highwaysengland.co.uk)

Subject: Orwell Bridge Summit

Attachments: Orwell Bridge Summit Draft Agenda PG.docx

Zoe

Many thanks for your email and draft agenda for the next Orwell Bridge Summit meeting.

I am aware of the recent emails from Nigel Allsopp and in particular the proposed Orwell Bridge Closure subgroups. I am pleased to note that Paul Davey and Nick Burfield have been included in Group 1: Communications.

I have made some suggested changes to the draft agenda – see attached. The text highlighted in yellow should be deleted and that shown in light blue should be added .

Hope OK?

Peter Grimm

Strategic Traffic Manager

Tel (☎): +44 (0) 1473 264811

E Mail (4): peter.grimm@suffolk.gov.uk

Web (♠): www.suffolk.gov.uk

Address (♣):

Transport Strategy
Resource Management
Suffolk County Council

Block 1 Floor 5 Endeavour House 8 Russell Road

Ipswich Suffolk IP1 2BX

From: Lambert, Zoe [mailto:Zoe.Lambert@highwaysengland.co.uk]

Sent: 21 December 2016 14:18

To: Peter Grimm <xxxxx.xxxx@xxxxxxx.xxx; Tanya Stone <Tanya.Stone@suffolk.gov.uk>

Cc: Dawe, Kirstie < Kirstie. Dawe@highwaysengland.co.uk >

Subject: Orwell Bridge Summit

Good afternoon,

Please find attached a draft agenda for the above meeting. Please can you let myself and Kirstie know if you would like to make any alterations or additions.

Tanya – please can you pass this to James Finch.

Many thanks in advance.

Zoë Lambert, Asset Development Administrator

Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

Tel: +44 (0) 300 4705088

Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.

Highways England Company Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 |National Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/ | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/ | https://www.government/organisations/hi

Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.